
 

 

 

SCHOOL EMPLOYEES’ BENEFIT TRUST 

2022 ANNUAL EMPLOYEE NOTICE PACKET 

October 2022 

The School Employees’ Benefit Trust is required to make you aware of several items that may 

impact your health plan decisions.  The annual notice package includes a complete set of 

important compliance requirements mandated by the Government.  This package is our 

commitment to provide you with comprehensive tools designed to make certain that your plans 

remain in compliance with all Federal law. 

A copy of the complete annual notice package can be found on our website at: 

    www.sebtoptimalhealth.com 

 If you would like a paper copy of the annual notice package you can request one from your 

District Business Office. These notices contain the following: 

Medicare Part D Creditable Coverage Disclosure Notice: 

Women’s Cancer Rights Notification: 

Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP) Notification: 

HIPAA Notice of Privacy Practices: 

Dependent Election Notification: 

Please review the annual notice package and let us know if you have any difficulty accessing 

this information. 

http://www.sebtoptimalhealth.com/

